
From: Bob McGovern [mailto:bob@greatlakesbb.com]  
Sent: Monday, March 02, 2009 12:53 PM 
To: Comments 
Subject: FDIC Special Assessment 
 
Dear Chairman Bair, 
  
As a former community banker and current correspondent banker, I do not agree to the special 
FDIC assessment for community banks.  The large investment banks were primarily responsible 
for the current problems that we face (not to forget Fannie, Freddie and our Legislative 
members).  It is punitive to charge the community banks for the errors of the large investment 
banks. 
  
Respectfully, Bob 
 Bob McGovern 
VP Business Development 
Great Lakes Bankers Bank 
808 Shoreham Rd. 
Grosse Pointe Woods, MI 48236 
(313) 715‐3253 ph 
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